

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Tel: +264 (0) 67 234 122/022. | Fax: +264 (0) 67 234 236 | E-mail: cso@otavitown.org.na | P O Box: 59, Otavi. Namibia

Enquiries: Laina Haulenga

Email: properties@otavitown.org.na

08 November 2023

The Environmental Commissioner
The Ministry of Environment, Forestry and Tourism
Department of Environmental Affairs
Private Bag 13306
Windhoek

Dear Sir

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT FOR THE PROPOSED REZONING OF ERF 236, OTAVI EXTENSION 1, OTJOZONDJUPA REGION.

The above matter refers.

To comply with the Urban and Regional Planning Act No. 5 of 2018 and its Regulations of September 2020, an application has been submitted to the Otavi Town Council related to the above development.

Once the notification process has been completed as per the prescribed manner in the act, the application will be tabled by the Otavi Town Council for approval.

In light of the above we the Otavi Town Council hereby do not object to the proposed Rezoning of Erf 236, Otavi Extension 1, and Otjozondjupa Region.

We trust you find the above in order.

Yours Sincerely,

OTAVI TOWN COUNCIL

P.O. Box 59 - Otavi

0 8 NOV 2023

Wodibo S. Haulofu (MTe) 067 23 4022 / 677

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OF PROPERTY OWN.org.n

lnh/wsh-11/2023

All correspondence must be directed to the office of the Chief Executive Officer